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District Awards Contract for Well Repairs to Sansone Company, Inc. 

 
On Wednesday, February 27th, the District’s Board held their regular meeting at 9AM and unanimously approved to award 

local contractor, Sansone Company, Inc. a contract for District well repairs.   

Nipomo Community Services District awarded a $200K contract to reconstruct its Blacklake Well 4 to the San Luis Obispo 

based company.  Sansone provided the lowest of five bids the District received for the project and their bid was found to be 

both responsible and responsive.   

Cannon engineers of San Luis Obispo designed the project and will provide construction management for the District under 

a separate contract.  

Next Scheduled Board Meeting: Wednesday, March 13, 2013, 9AM, District Board Room 148 South Wilson, Nipomo 

For more information or to view the minutes, please contact the Nipomo Community Services District at 929-1133 or visit 
www.ncsd.ca.gov.  
 

### 
 
Established in 1965 to meet the health and sanitation needs of the local community, Nipomo Community Services is pleased to 
provide a wide variety of services throughout its district including the provision of water, sewer, and waste management services as 
well as lighting and drainage in limited areas. The mission of Nipomo Community Services District is to provide its customers with 
reliable, quality, and cost-effective services now and in the future. 

http://www.ncsd.ca.gov/

